COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shippng,

71, Fenchurch Street, EC. 3

24th August, 1925.
Dear Sirs,

with reference to Rotterdam Report No. 14379c on the
machinery of the motor vessel"Kalendrecht",and to Rottierdam
Report No. 14112¢ on the machinery of the 5.T. "Domino", recently
received at this Office,l have to point out that the certificate
number of the boiler test is the same in the case of both vessels,
viz-No. 805. :

In the circumstances, I have to request that you will stat:
whether this is correct,as in the event of one of these boil&wa'
being taken out and fitted in another vessel,some confusion is
l1ikely to occur.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Youre faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

ROTTERDAI,

Lloyd's Register
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